
The Mill Creek Road Surface Preservation Pro-

ject has reached its completion point! 

This week the contractor completed applying 

the permanent pavement markings on the as-
phalt section of the project. The contractor 
placed STOP bars at the intersections of High-

way 89 and 540 and also completed placing the 
bicycle symbols along the shoulder of the road-

way.  

With the placement of the pavement markings 
and addressing the other minor punch list 

items the work for the project is complete.  
There will be no further work or impact to pub-

lic traffic after this week. 

This will be the last newsletter for the project. 
On behalf of the Federal Highway Administra-

tion we would like to thank our Contractor, Riv-
erside Contracting, Inc., and our partners, Park 

County and the United States Forest Service, 

for a successful completion to the project. 

Enjoy the roadway! 

June 22, 2018 

Traffic Control Information 
Matt Bean, Project Engineer 

Federal Highway Administration 

Questions/Comments: 

Phone: (360) 607-4061 

Mailing Address: 

Unit A4-A, 1201 Highway 10 W, 

Livingston, MT 59036 

Week of June 25 2018 

Work on the Project is com-

plete.  

 

There will be no further delays 

or interruptions to public traf-

fic. 

Top: Striping the permanent pavement markings. 

Bottom: The completed project near Yellowstone Bridge. 
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